
From: Stephanie Huynh   
Sent: April-25-13 11:09 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: jamie.waller@HydroOne.com; regulatory@hydroone.com; michael.engelberg@hydroone.com 
Subject: EB-2013-0053-Application 
 
Hi there,  
 
I am emailing you on the behalf of my mother Lien Tieu. She is the homeowner of  

 and has addressed the Hydro One application to me.  
 
She has a few concerns regarding EB-2013-0053 with the replacement of the transmission lines 
and the installation of the new autotransformers. I believe she has missed the written hearing but 
she has a few concerns regarding this matter. With this new application for the transmissions 
lines; she is concerned if Hydro One will expand further out. If this project is expanding the use 
of land and is closer to her property she is not happy and would not like to have the Hydro 
facilities to be close to her property. I understand that this is replacing the old transmission, but 
my mother is worried if this will affect her property value and the construction noise that this 
will have. We understand from reading the application that this is an upgrade but she is worried 
about her property and the effects that this application may cause.  
 
Please provide any documents/submissions regarding this application. She would like to be a part 
of this process.  
 
 
--  
Stephanie Huynh 
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